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Students in the support unit have completed various projects within Technology and Applied Studies. The 

projects have included a jewellery box, key hangers, storage boxes and glasses holders. Students have 

designed their box lids and have LASER engraved.  
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The cooking and fence constructing students have been participating in from last term is still going strong!  

Stage 4 boys were lucky enough to be shown by contract fencers how they are constructing the new fences at 

the Ag Farm and the equipment they are using to do so. Some of the boys were lucky enough to be shown how 

to safely use their equipment. 

Year 9 and 10 Food Technology have been learning about food in Australia and the multicultural influences that 

have impacted the foods we eat, restaurants and cooking techniques. They have made an array of food 

including Matcha Crepes and Chilli Con Carne. 
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Year 10 Food Technology were donated some pears from Mr Betts, so we decided to caramelise them. We 

decided to  make rainbow pancakes topped with the pears and served with ice-cream. Feedback from the staff 

was 10 out of 10 all round. 

Meanwhile Stage 4 girls have been cooking up a storm and assisting feeding and looking after the welfare of the 

animals at the school ag farm. Learning the importance of checking water, food, fences to ensure the happiness 

and wellbeing the animals we have at our school.  
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It has been a hectic few months for our Ag team, students have been busy around the farm. We would like to 

thank the P and C who supported buying the GPS guidance systems and Double R for supply and installation for 

our tractors. 

Students have been using the new GPS guidance system and new direct drill planter to pasture improve our 

paddocks and soil health on our farms. 

Some PHS students had the opportunity to take part in a shearing school run at Trelawney Station. This school 

was supported by the Regional Development Australia Northern Inland Group, Thomas Food International 

Tamworth, Aboriginal Land Council and TAFE. Students were under the watchful eye of three very experienced 

shearers in Ross, Leo, Mat and the wool classer, Julie. Some of these students will be furthering their newly 

acquired skills in a few weeks when they participate in Basic Shearing and Sheep Handling workshops. 
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2. Click On Newsfeed: 

 

Have you filled out the  

Website Consent form?  

1. Log into the Parent Portal: 

 

Link:  
https://peel-h.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login 
 

Or Scan QR Code  

 

3. Find the 3rd Party  

Software & Websites  

Consent Form.  

     

If you require a printed  

copy please let us know. 

https://peel-h.sentral.com.au/portal2/#!/login
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UPCOMING DATES & EVENTS 

August 21  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 9:30am 

August 21  P&C Meeting 6pm 

August 21 - 24 Legal, Business & Modern   

   History Sydney Excursion 

August 25  Wear it Purple Day 

August 28  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am - 9:30am 

August 30  Quicksmart Graduation  

   Ceremony - 11:38am 

September 1 Book Week 

September 4  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am -  

    9:30am 

September 11  Year 11 Exams Start 

September 11  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am -  

    9:30am 

September 18  P&C Uniform Shop - 8:30am -  

    9:30am 

September 18  P&C Meeting 6pm 

September 19  Last Day of Year 11 Exams 

September 22  Year 12 Graduation  

 

PHS P&C Uniform Shop open MONDAYS FROM 8:30am - 9:30am 

Pop in and see Sue for all your uniform needs.  

The P&C meet every third Monday of the month at 6pm (except Public Holidays & School Holidays) 

A REMINDER TO ALL VISITORS, PARENTS & CARERS WHEN VISITING 

PEEL HIGH SCHOOL 

• If you need to bring items to students at school, they are to be dropped off at the front office. 

• No takeaway food is to be delivered to school for students during the school day. 

• If you wish to meet with a staff member, please make an appointment through the front office. 

• No visitors are to access the Peel High School site without signing in at the front office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

- Erica Burge (Executive Principal) 
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